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I moved to the beautiful state of Oregon 25 years ago and one of the key features I 

appreciate about this state is mail-in voting. Except for missing one local election, I’ve 

voted in every election for the last 25 years.  

 

It’s simple, cost-effective, and most importantly it allows for people who work, have 

busy families, or struggle with mobility in some way to easily and effectively make 

their voices heard.  

 

If anything, the national standard should be following Oregon’s lead of ALL 

ELECTIONS BEING CONDUCTED ENTIRELY BY MAIL! 

 

Seems to me taking away mail-in voting is meant to take away the fundamental rights 

of Oregon citizens, making it more difficult for people to vote, so that fewer people will 

vote…which is the obvious intent of this bill. 

 

And that is why I OPPOSE this bill!  


